
22nd November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Showcase 2023: 5th December 2023

On Tuesday 5th December, Years 2 - 6 will be taking part in South Borough’s very own Christmas Showcase! We would like
to invite you into school for this event. The event will take place on the playground between 2:30 and 3:30 so wrap up
warm.

If you have children in Reception and Year 1, you can collect these children at 2:15 from the Early Years Gate (Gate 1) and
bring them with you to the showcase. Reception children will be released first, then year 1. Any children not collected will
remain in school as usual.

Gate 3 will open at 2:30. You will be able to walk around and enjoy music, dancing and storytelling. Year 6 will be selling
some Christmas cards, snacks and drinks for you to buy at the event. Year 6 will also be running craft stalls for younger
children.

Following the christmas showcase, Years 2 - 6 will share Christmas carols on the playground. The children will then be
dismissed from their usual pick up points.

We look forward to celebrating Christmas with you!

Mrs Fulcher and Miss Walter
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